
 

  April 8, 2021 
 

Registration Form 
Central Plains Mennonite Conference 

Annual Meeting 
June 18-20, 2021 

Virtual Event 
 
 

Each person registering for Annual Meeting must fill out a separate form. 
 
Church/Organization you represent 
_______________________________________________________ 
Name   male/female (circle) 
___________________________________________________ 
Mailing address ______________________________________ 
City, ST, ZIP__________________________________________ 
Phone ( _____ ) _____ - _______ 
Email (essential for participation in ZOOM meetings) 

___________________________________________________ 
 
Please circle your age group:   15-18 19-23     24-30          30+ 
 
Please check your registration status:     
     _____Credentialed Delegate (pastor/assoc. pastor of a CPMC church) 
     _____Lay Delegate (voting representative of a CPMC Church) 
     _____Youth Delegate (voting youth representative of a CPMC church) 
     _____Youth Guest (youth attending, but not voting) 
     _____Guest (organizational representative or a person from a CPMC  

  church who is not representing their church as a voting delegate) 
 
____ Please send me a printed copy of the AM Workbook  
(If you do not choose a printed copy of the Workbook, you will need to 
access the reports online from the CPMC website.  Reports will be available 
on-line after May 15, 2021.  Printed copies will be mailed the last week of 
May to the address you provide above.) 

Choose ONE Workshop from the list below.   
 

_____ “Ministries Among the Hmong“ - Jonah Yang 
_____ ”Sorting Out Truth” - Marcus Miller 
_____ “CALLed?  Yes, but how?” - Jessica Schrock-Ringenberg 
 
 
 
Registration Fee:  $50 through June 7, 2021 
      $55 beginning June 8, 2021 
Please check one: 
_____Registration Fee is enclosed with this form 
_____Registration Fee will be paid by your church/organization  
 
 
Make checks payable to:   
Central Plains Mennonite Conference  
and note 2021 AM in the memo line.   
 
 
Send Registrations (and payments) to:   
Central Plains Mennonite Conference 
PO Box 101     
Freeman, SD  57029-0101 
 
 
Questions?   
Email Monica at: office@centralplainsmc.org       
or call Monica at (605) 929-3325 
 
 
 
 

Looking Forward: The Future of the church in a  
post-Christian/post-COVID world 


